
A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHER 
Hello parents! Parent/Teacher  
conferences are next week. If you 
have not done so yet, sign up either 
by returning the second page of 
this newsletter or through the 
SignUpGenius link on our Weebly 
Home Page.  

 

   
    
  
  

  

CONTACT INFO 
bhuneycutt 

@k12albemarle.org 
434-823-4800 

 

THIS WEEK’S HOMEWORK 
Mon:  Read 15 Minutes 
Tue:  Read 15 Minutes 
Wed:  Read 15 minutes 
Thurs: Read 15 minutes 
Please send in or email a family photo to 

add to Our Family picture wall. 

Please bookmark 
huneycutt.weebly.com  

Mrs. Huneycutt’s Class 
Crozet Elementary 
Grade 2 
 

Issue	6,	October	1	

   Oct. 13 Half Day for Students 
Oct. 18-21 Parent Teacher Conferences 
Oct. 28  Book Character Day  
 and Fall Party 
Oct. 28  End of First Quarter 
Oct. 29, Nov. 1 Teacher Workdays 
Nov. 2 Election Day, No School 
Nov. 10 Half Day for Students 
 
 
 
 
 

LAST WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS 
Literacy: Miss Tizzy, Harry and Walter, 
Peach and Blue, My Friend is Sad 
Writing: My Friend 
Math: Adding and subtracting tens and ones 
with two digit numbers, adding coin values 
up to 50 cents, trading coins for equivalent 
amounts, telling time to the hour 
Spanish: Spanish speaking countries, South 
American llamas 
Science: Matter: solids, liquids, and gases 
Other Fun Stuff: STEAM: Scratch coding 
with Mr. Squires 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

 
Voluntary Show and Tell / Sharing 

Now Open! 
     Now that we have worked our way through the 
beginning-of-year weekly share for all students, 
sharing time is open to voluntary sharing. Second 
graders are asked to share something more than a 
favorite toy. Some ideas are a souvenir, picture, or 
something they found on a family trip, something 
that connects to what we are studying, a craft the 
student made at home, a favorite book, something 
they collect, or stories about something that 
happened to them. Please encourage your child to 
share! Once a week would be great! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     
 

 
 
 

Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences are 
just around the corner! 

The purpose of the conference is to go 
over your child’s achievement and progress 
this year. It is also an opportunity for you 
to ask any questions.  
Click here to go to the Sign-Up Genius link, 

also attached to this newsletter email. 
 
 


